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TRANSITION DAYS/ SETTLING IN DAYS 
Monday 19th and Tuesday 20th July 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

All the staff are looking forward to our transition days next week and we know these will 
really help our children settle in. 

All Ladybird and Caterpillar children will enter via the far gate by the picket fence of the 
Early Years playground. Mrs Perrin and Mrs Bailey will be there to meet you. 

All children starting Butterflies or Dragonflies will be dropped off at the gate with the buzzer 
on the Early Years playground and will meet their teacher who will be stood holding up a 
picture for their class name – they can only attend for the timings of the normal nursery 
session. For example, if they attend nursery in a morning that will be the session they come 
to school that day. 

All children moving in Year 1 and 2 (Centipedes, Grasshoppers, Spiders and Bumble Bees) 
will be dropped off at the wider gates on the Early Years site and will be met by their 
teacher who will be stood holding up a sign with their class name and picture. 

Children new to the Key Stage Two, site who are starting Year 3 (Hedgehogs and Otters) can 
be brought onto the big playground by their parent/ carer (one only please). All other Year 
Groups must be dropped off at the gates as normal please. 

All Key Stage Two teachers will be stood on the yard holding up class names so the children 
can line up in their new classes. 

We are keeping our staggered starts until September, so drop off will be between 8:30am 
and 8:40am and pick up will be between 3pm and 3:10pm for the two days. Pick up is just 
the same as it has been and teachers will hand over at the gates - or if your child is in years 
4-6, they are allowed to walk home. If collecting from the Key Stage Two site, please wait by 
the picket fence by the trim trail. 

N.B. Any children who are BRAND NEW to our school will already have been told their 
arrangements. This letter applies to children who already attend here. 
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BREAKFAST CLUB – make sure the children are dropped off at the right site on Monday and 
Tuesday – current Year 2 will be on the KS2 site. 

I hope this explains the arrangements to you. Any questions please email 
contact@darnhall.cheshire.sch.uk . 

Kind regards, 

 

Sarah Tomlinson 
Headteacher 
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